
From: binay haldar<binay.haldar@rediffmail.com>

To: <mohua@siddhagroup.com>

Subject: Re: Payment Reminder I- OA 1202- Siddha Eden Lake Ville

Date: Thu, 23 Jul 2020 13:38:31 IST

Respected Madam,

Home Loan is under process with SBI, Kolkata Branch.

I am forced to be away from home/family since last March "20, due to

travel restriction, other

guidelines & Corona Virus contamination fear.

Sincere request to you to be with us in such COVID-19 pandemic

situation.

Regards,

Binay Haldar


